
JUNEAU CHAMBER OF COMMERCE 
MINUTES 

JULY 10, 2018 
 
Meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m.  Members present:  Ron Bozak, John Long, Diane Ronge, Ray 
Abitz, Sue Piper, Tony Cox and Rich Lowe. 
 
Tony made a motion to approve the minutes from April 10, Ray second, motion approved. 
 
Tony reported we have $1,770.41 in the Checking Account, $7,255.00 in Savings.  The White Elephant 
Auction brought in $1295.  Bills paid out were for the downtown flowers, Chanse for the Dinner, signs 
for the Farmers Market and to the webmaster.  Diane made a motion to approve the treasurers report, 
Ray second, motion approved. 
 
Old Business: 
 
Sue reported that there were about 28 people that attended the Concert in the Park with the WELS 
Wind Ensemble.  Ice Cream cups and water were given to those in attendance and the performers.  Ray 
made a motion to give the group $50.00, Tony second the motion and it was approved. 
 
Farmers Market has moved to downtown.  There were about 4-5 vendors in attendance so far, but it 
was early in the season.  Ron made two signs for no parking so they didn’t block the vendors.  Jodell will 
bring in the signs at the end of the Market.  Diane will take care of when Jodell cannot. 
 
Downtown Flowers:  Ron will check with Jodell to see what arrangements have been made to water the 
plants. 
 
New Business: 
 
The summer family picnic will be held Thursday July 26 at the City Park from 5pm to 7 pm.  Brats, 
hamburgers and drinks will be provided by the Chamber.  Members are to bring a dish to pass.  Sue will 
bring the left over ice cream cups and water. 
 
The proceeds from the White Elephant Auction will be going to the Future Business Leaders $600 and to 
the Gathering Source Food Pantry. 
 
Ron will be finding the president of the Historical Society to give the their check for $100.00 
 
The Business Directory will need to be reprinted with current changes.   
 
Ron said the next meeting of the Utility Board is coming up and we should be receiving $1,000 that will 
be donated. 
 
The next meeting will be October 9th.  Tony made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Ray second, motion 
approved. 
 
DINNER MEETING WILL BE OCTOBER 25, MARK YOUR CALENDARS. 
Submitted by Sue Piper, Secretary 


